
Mr   Fred Arment                                                                                                                       The 30th

September 2012
International Cities of Peace
1740 E. Stoop Rd.; #291-761
Dayton, Ohio 45429-9988
937-657-6799
arment@fredarment.com
www.InternationalCitiesOfPeace.org

Re: letter of Intent

Dear Mr Fred Arment,

I am writing to you on behalf of Centre d’Information et Mobilisation Sociale (CIMS) regarding the undersigned
as independent citizens of Rwanda, hereby acknowledge our intention to help build a City of Peace.

As you know, CIMS as social peace and Justice Initiative has been active in conducting research and
campaigns into the land reform and raising awareness about the new land law, in order to reduce the potential
for disputes over land. We are therefore interested in continuing our support for the people in conjunction with
the City of peace in our area.

Your proposal to help build a City of Peace could contribute to CIMS work in several ways. First, through
collaboration with CIMS staff and volunteers during fieldwork, the research could represent an opportunity for
shared learning in terms of research methodologies. Second, CIMS would like to invite you to share some of
the preliminary results of your activities, programs, and strategies through seminars with CIMS members and
other interested people. Third, through discussions with CIMS members, your mission, vision, goals might play
a role in the development of the CIMS research agenda and its ongoing search for donor funding.

Yours sincerely,

Damien MWAMBAR I                                                                            Fidele Philos NSENGIMANA

Program Manager                                                                                   Assistant Program Manager


